Sales Tax Exemption Certificates

Certificates for exemption from New York State sales tax on expenditures for meals and
lodging may be obtained by emailing uco-tax@cornell.edu and requesting a certificate for
specific travel. Note: Most other states do not grant an exemption to Cornell on travel-

related expenditures.




